
 

 

Tribal Court Update 
 
Tribal Court will be closed to the public until further notice; however, we will continue to 
receive correspondence including filings for court proceedings through email at kobarr@pci-
nsn,gov, fax at (251) 446-8086, or U.S. Mail at 5811 Jack Springs Road, Atmore, Alabama 
36502.   We have also set up a drop box within the Public Safety Department (next door, same 
building) for filings, payments, or other correspondence.  We will only take payments in check 
or money order form.  Do not place cash in the drop box.   You may also call the Court if you 
have questions at (251) 368-9136 ext. 2660 Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. through 5:00 
p.m.   Most in-person court proceedings, including Wellness (Drug) Court, have been suspended 
until further notice.   We are, however, continuing Wellness (Drug) Court hearings through 
conference calls with our participants. Probation and Wellness (Drug) Court Participants will be 
contacted individually with instructions as necessary.  Any emergency cases will be heard, 
and these cases will be handled at the discretion of the Judge.  We will notify all parties with a 
notice of appearance if necessary.   Also, all appointments with the Forensic Counselor are 
canceled until further notice.  If you have an emergency or need immediate attention, please call 
the office at (251) 368-9136 Ext. 2660.  If you do not get an answer, please leave a message, and 
someone will return your call.   Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. 
 


